
  

November 7, 2016 Newsletter 

Dear Garden Club Friends, 

I have been trimming perennials and putting my garden away for winter. Using my imagination to know that winter is actually 
coming, though today is no harbinger of snow.  
At our next Garden Club meeting, Nov. 16, we will be making wreaths with expert instruction from William Santos. Reserve 
early for this by sending your $10. check to PAGC at PO Box 746. We have a limit on wreath supplies and I predict we will 
reach the limit! 
Last Board meeting of 2016 will be at the city building on November 16 at 10 am. All PAGC members are welcome. We will 
be looking at next year's budget and we usually have some chocolate and many laughs as we work. If you are a Board 
member, please remember to bring three copies of your year-end report.  
Thanks so much for your support, for the fun we've had together, and for your work and dedication towards making 
Petoskey's gardens beautiful! 
Sandy P Selden 

 
Next Meeting 

We will be making a wreath at our November 16 meeting.  If your $10 is not in by November 11, we will not be able to order 
a wire frame for you to work on.  We will supply the frame and greens to make the wreaths and you need to bring scissors, 
pruners, wire cutters (if you have them), 5 yards ribbon, and any ornaments, decorations, or pinecones you would like on 
your wreath. 
Also, don't forget to send in $24 for the Christmas luncheon on December 21 at Sagamore's at the Inn at Bay Harbor.  Write 
your choice of parmesan encrusted chicken or herb encrusted whitefish on your check or we will assume you 
want chicken.  Guests are always welcome 
Sharon Schappacher 
 
Yearbook 

Please send any changes in your contact information to  
marlamcguire10@yahoo.com; or text or call info to 231-675-6559.  Thanks! 
Marla McGuire 
 
Landscape Maintenance 

Barb Kromm and I would like to thank all the members who made 2016 another successful year beautifying Petoskey.  To 
those of you who helped on May 26th at the Waterfall Cleanup, to those of you who helped plant annuals on June 9th, to 
those of you who kept our gardens maintained throughout the growing season, we appreciate your efforts.  A special thank 
you goes to the 12 energetic members who planted 2000 bulbs October 14th.   
There will be a Bed Captains' meeting on Thursday, November 17th at 10 AM at City Hall in the small room upstairs.  It is 
time to start planning for next year!   
Nancy Graham 
 
Butterfly Garden 

Who dropped off 9 containers of milkweed at my house?  Thank You!!  They have been planted.  I would like to know who 
you are. Please contact me.  
Sharon Walker 
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